
 
 

                                                       Date: October 27th, 2023 
 
Re: MIRA FOUNDATION PROCEDURE 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

As you know, East Hill has decided to support the MIRA foundation this school year. We will 
officially launch this project and start the collection of ring tabs as of Monday, October 30th. 
 
Whenever your child will bring the ring tabs to school, please make sure they are safely put in a 
sealed Ziploc bag or a reusable container that your child will bring back home. The students can 
drop them every morning in the collection container of their homeroom class. 
 
Since the collection will be ongoing throughout the whole school year, the same bag or container 
can be used again to bring more ring tabs. For convenience sake, you may wait until you have 
accumulated a certain amount of ring tabs before sending them to school with your child.  
 
Thank you for your participation in this great cause. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
 

                                     
 


